
Bryan and Sandy

Working Together! 

The last week in June, we 
were blessed to have Pastor 
Cisler and a group from 
Community Baptist 
Church in South Riding, 
VA. They were an extreme 
blessing to us and to the 
churches; helping in both 
ministry and work projects.

While the group was with 
us, we were able to bring 
together the youth from 
both churches for a special 
service. The Lord blessed 
with over 50 in attendance.

Contact us!

Email: 
wises2nicaragua@gmail.com

WISES2NICARAGUA 
“Being confi�dent of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good work in you 

will preform it until the day of Jesus Christ. Phil. 1:6

We Rejoice! 
“The voice of rejoicing and salvation is in the tabernacles 
of the righteous.” Psalms 118:15

Since our last prayer letter, we have had much to rejoice. The 
Lord has been working in marvelous ways in both churches.  
In the first church, Iglesia Bautista Palabra de Vida, three 
individuales have been saved and three have been baptized. In 
the second church, Iglesia Bautista Redención, two have been 
baptized and one saved. It truly has been a time of rejoicing in 
both churches.

We also rejoice in that both churches have been instrumental 
in supporting Nicaraguan missionaries to start churches in 
three different areas of Nicaragua.  However, the Iglesia 
Bautista Redención now has the honor and joy in sending a 
family from the church to start a new church.  Franklin 
Bojorge and his family has been called to El Sauce León, 
Nicaragua to plant a church in that area.  This is a special 
blessing to the congregation of Iglesia Bautista Redención and 
has given us much to rejoice.  Please pray for Franklin and his 
family. They will begin their efforts later this year.

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support.  You have a 
great and vital part in what the Lord is doing here in 
Nicaragua. 
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